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S Engel5671 @aol.com
Friday, March 12, 2010 9:21 PM
secretary <secretary@C FTC. gov>
cftcfeedback@fxdd, corn
’Regulation of Retail Forex’

To whom it may concern,

Reference:RIN 3038-AC61

I wish to voice my strong objection with the proposal to reduce the current amount of leverage
available to current Forex customers from the current 100:1 to 10:1

Sincerely,
Richard Engels


